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2024 California Labor, Employment, and Independent Contractor Legislative Update

With the 2024 California legislative year closed, it is once again time to summarize the new legislation that will
affect businesses operating within California and highlight relevant action items related to this legislation. This
Update discusses the key labor, employment, and independent contractor topics from the 2024 legislative
session.

Read the full Update here.
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